
From: Rep. Louise Stutes
To: Steve Handy
Subject: FW: On re-authorization of the Guide Board HB254,
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 8:26:50 AM

 
 

From: James P. Jacobson [mailto:huntfish@ak.net] 
Sent: Monday, February 15, 2016 11:34 AM
To: Rep. Louise Stutes <Rep.Louise.Stutes@akleg.gov>
Subject: On re-authorization of the Guide Board HB254,
 
2-15-16  Hi Louise,
   As you know from our previous telephone conversation, I strongly favor re-authorization of
 the Guide Board.
   I've been guiding in Alaska since 1967 & have employed and involved 5 generations of my
 family in the hunting business, dba Arctic Rivers Guide & Booking Service. Most of our
 activities have taken place in NW Arctic Alaska, north of Kotzebue, but I have also worked in
 the Kodiak & other areas of Alaska.
  Best regards in this most difficult of years,
Jake
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